
Dear Supporters & Friends,

We can’t thank you enough for all of your support in making our 2024 season another outstanding success.  
Between the main stage productions and One Night Stand series, we were able to entertain over 4000 fans of live
theatre, including our world premiere staging of Craig Johnson’s adaptation of Shakespeare’s Macbeth.  

Every fall, we ask you to remember Chenango River Theatre as you make your year-end tax-deductible donations.  
Balancing the books for a small non-profit theatre is always tough.  We rely on sponsors, advertisers, and donors to 
continue bringing you the best live theatre in the area.  We would be nowhere without the tremendous support of our 
patrons and donors in our community, but that doesn’t mean we don’t still need help to continue growing and improving. 

Producing our season each year is our contribution to this community - in Greene and the surrounding areas of the 
Southern Tier.  As the only professional theatre in the area, we made a commitment 17 years ago to produce the highest 
quality work in the region.  We do this by bringing in incredibly talented performers, directors, and designers from all 
over the country, but we can’t do that without your help.  We have already begun preparations for the 2025 season, and 
your donations go directly towards making that season a reality.  Whether you’re a new supporter, a long-time patron, or 
somewhere in between, we need you.  All too often people think that a small donation won’t make a difference, but you 
couldn’t be more mistaken.  Every donation helps, no matter the size.

As one door closes, another opens.  We all have been fortunate to have the great leadership of Zach Curtis (Producing 
Artistic Director) over the past three years to bring us fantastic shows that were new to the area.  Help Zach cap a great 
final season with this Fall Appeal as we begin a new chapter at CRT with Paige Tripp (Executive Director) and Drew Kahl 
(Artistic Director) at the helm for 2025.  Please join us in making a personal commitment to keeping Chenango River 
Theatre producing outstanding theatre.  And feel proud that you will be one of those that helps us continue to create 
something that so many people in this area enjoy seeing.

With thanks for your continued support, 
Chenango River Theatre Board of Directors
Kevin Cooper, Rich Doud, Dori May Ganisin, James Hargrave, Suzanne Holwitt, Jennifer Johnson,
Laura Knochen-Davis, Gabrielle Montanez, Cynthia Rotella, Jason Tripp, and Heidi Weeks
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Click the link to the

Fall Appeal and donate
with any credit card 

Send  a check to us directly at
Chenango River Theatre

PO Box 584
Greene, NY 13778

Call 607-656-8778
and leave a message
to charge a donation
with any credit card
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